
This Morning: 
8:30am  Potluck Breakfast Fellowship 
9:00am  Sunday School classes for all ages 
10:15am  Worship Service in Person and via Zoom 
11:30am  Potluck and Business Meeting 

This Afternoon/Evening: 
   No Activities 

This Week: 
Tuesday 10:00am Bible Study via Zoom 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81190699512?
pwd=MnlLR1l1Z1haejZ2NmpETGdRZFVIZz09 

Tuesday   6:30pm Prayer Group meets 
 
Worship Schedule:   
October 23:  Difficult Passages| Biblical Interpretation 
October 30:  Difficult Passages  
 
Nursery Schedule: 
Today:  Kelsey Sommer, Trina Fitzpatrick 
Next week:  Chris Keady, Anna Park 
 
     Jana will be on vacation October 6th—17th. 

Zion Mennonite Church 
Zion Mennonite Church covenants to grow together as a Christ-centered  

community, worshipping God, extending our Anabaptist branch into our world, 
bearing the lasting fruit of discipleship, and planting the seeds for God’s reign 

through hospitality, service, and reconciliation with God and others. 

October 16, 2022 

Worship Leader:   Gerry Hosler 
Song Leader:  Julie Yoder 
Children’s Story: Frank  Howard 

Prelude 
GATHERING 
     Welcome and Announcements 
     Call to Worship  
     Congregational Singing 
 VT 29, Come Now Is the Time to Worship 
 VT 162, The Love of God 
 VT 714, Let There Be Light 
     Prayer for the Offering 
     Passing the Peace  
WORD 
 VT 389, Together 
     Children’s Story 
     Scripture Presentation: Acts 15:36-41 
     Sermon:   
RESPONSE 
     Response Song:  VT 719, Jesus Help Us Live in Peace 
     Prayers of the People 
SENDING 
     Sending Song:  VT 485, Put Peace Into Each Others Hands 

TODAY:  Potluck and Business Meeting.  Zoom connection  
available; contact the Church Office for a link. 
 
 

 
Potluck and Congregational Conversation 

Sunday, November 13   
The goal of this conversation is to discern a congregational  
perspective on church participation.  Detailed information about 
this process has been sent by email.  If you did not receive a copy 
and would like to, contact the Church Office. 

October is Pastor Appreciation Month.   
Consider ways you might want to show your 
thanks and appreciation to Pastors Steve  
and Jana.  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81190699512?pwd=MnlLR1l1Z1haejZ2NmpETGdRZFVIZz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81190699512?pwd=MnlLR1l1Z1haejZ2NmpETGdRZFVIZz09


Primary Sunday School:  We are still looking for a ½ time  
Sunday School teacher, beginning in December, for the kindergar-
ten/first grade class. Thank you for considering!  Karen and Stacy 

MCC Relief Sale Update:   
With immense gratitude to all the volunteers, donors, and shop-
pers, we are thrilled to announce that sales and online totals 
brought in $108,000 to support Mennonite Central Committee. 
Add $17,000 for donations throughout the year to bring the grand 
total to $125,000. THANK YOU on behalf of the humanitarian work 
of MCC around the world! 

Lending Room:  Zion has items available for persons to borrow as 
needed, including tables and folding chairs;  wheelchairs, walkers 
and other medical equipment; and a baby Pack-n-play.  The  
Lending Room is now Room 17 in the basement (bottom of stairs, 
beside the women’s restroom).  There are also special occasion 
items (tablecloths, vases, etc) in Room 9 that can be borrowed.  
Contact the Church Office if you are interested. 

Going Deeper 
Are you interested in membership, baptism, or just learning more 
about our community of faith here at Zion? We are planning an  
upcoming four-week Sunday morning small group that will look at 
what it means to participate in life here at Zion on a deeper level,  
including the option of membership or baptism. For more  
information about this group, email the church at  
zionmc@canby.com or let pastor Steve or pastor Jana know. 

mailto:zionmc@canby.com


Regular Office Hours:   
Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday 9am—noon 

Church Staff: 
Steve Bomar, Lead Pastor:  sbomar@zionhubbard.org 

                          503-651-2274 
Jana Gingerich, Associate Pastor:  zionpastor_jg@canby.com 

                                       503-577-9789 
Jodi Hansen, Office Administrator: zionmc@canby.com 

Elders:  Andy Coulombe, Karen Tro, Stan Oyer 

6124 S. Whiskey Hill Rd, Hubbard, OR 97032 †  503-651-2274 

Zionmennoniteoregon.org 

In Prayer: 

Remember those who are experiencing health concerns, illness, 
memory care, frailty or are homebound and miss the experiences 
of worshiping together.  May they find blessings in their week 
which remind them of God’s love and care. 
 
Continue to pray those around the world living in conflict and war, 
worry and fear.  Gracious God, extend your peace and justice to 
those hurting in the worst ways.   
 
 

Budget Report:  Offering 10/09/22: $3,315 

Access Zion’s online giving option Vanco at  
https://zionmennoniteoregon.org/GIVE or scan: 

Memorial Service for Sue Roth:  Sunday, October 23 at 2pm in 
the Fellowship Hall. 


